
 

BC/Admin./2025/ 28.03.2025 
 

NOTICE 
Final Reminder for collection and display of parking 

stickers 
 

This has reference to the earlier notices regarding 

parking stickers issued dated 04.10.2024 & follow up 

notice dated 17.03.2025, despite these 

communication several vehicles are still without 

parking stickers.  

 

Please note that w.e.f. 04.04.2025 (Friday), vehicles 

without valid parking stickers will not be permitted 

to enter into the premises of the College.  

 

Each Staff Member can apply for a maximum of two 

parking stickers, which are available in the 

Administration Department till 03.04.2025 

(Thursday). 

 

Sd/- 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


